
ERRATUM

The published Shipping Occurences Report July - December 2023 contains two 
inaccuracies. On page 43 of the report, there is a paragraph about a sunken inland ship 
in Belgium. 

The paragraph states that the media reported that the vessel was skewed at an angle the 
day before the incident. This text suggests that there were problems with the vessel. 
However, investigations now completed in Belgium have found there were no problems 
with the stability and integrity of the vessel.

In addition, the text states that the vessel was sailing without valid papers. This is 
incorrect, the ship did have the correct certificates.

The text of the Shipping Accidents Report July - December 2023 on the website has 
been modified in response to these inaccuracies.


